
SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/EYC-RBS-KG/2019-20/No.12 Date: 17/09/19
To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Expert Workshop for Parents

Dear Parents,

We are happy to announce that the workshop on “Importance of Outdoors” which was
cancelled on 10th August 2019 due to heavy rains is now rescheduled on 28th September
2019, Saturday. The workshop will be conducted byMs. Paras Mahendru.

Venue: Ahmedabad Management Association (AMA), ATIRA Campus, Vastrapur
Date: 28th September 2019, Saturday
Time: 10:00 am - 11:30 am

Parents who have enrolled previously can come and attend the workshop. In case, If you
have not enrolled earlier, Please register by whatsapp/calling on 9979500003.

Kindly take your seats by 09:50 am so that the workshop can start on time.

Note:

 Children will NOT be allowed to sit in the Orientation Room or anywhere in AMA
campus.

 Registration for the workshop is required, Once registered, it is compulsory to attend.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty
The Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school
Redbricks Education Foundation


